
 

 

Admission Notification for Nursery and LKG 
 

This is to notify the opening of applications from interested 
Parents for admission of their wards in Nursery or LKG in ‘Smt. 
Sunderdevi. G. Nahata Kids’ World under Open Category for the 
academic session 2025-26.  
 
Interested parents may fill the Online Application Form on our 
website: www.singhvischool.org  
 
The Online Application Form will open on Monday, 10th 

February 2025 at 8:00 a.m. and will close on Tuesday, 11th 
February 2025, at 5:00 p.m. 
 

Please note that the application for seeking admission is without 
any charge and is in no way an assurance of admission in the 
School. Aspiring Parents are requested to refrain from using any 
sort of reference or recommendation for admission. The final 
decision of offering admission to children rests in the hands of 
School Management. 
 
 
By the order of:  
Executive Committee Shri Rajasthan Jain Navyuvak Mandal  
Date: 05.02.2025 


